


You can be a sign of hope for those in need!

988 Lifeline | There is Hope!
The 988 Suicide Prevention 
Emblem can be placed on your 
license plate allowing you to 
join the fight against suicide.

Because a major protective factor for suicide is community 
engagement and peer connection, 100% of proceeds 
received by WDVA go to fund community-based suicide 
prevention services. The Suicide Prevention Community-
Based Grant Program was established to fund grassroots 
peer-services in communities addressing suicide among 
Service Members, Veterans, and military families.

This grant opportunity is open to nonprofit community organizations and providers 
across the state of Washington. It encourages the development and expansion of 
peer support programs that can effectively address the unique challenges faced by 
Veterans, service members, and their families. These programs will play a crucial role 
in fostering a sense of community, understanding, and connection among individuals 
who have served or are currently serving in the military.

In July of 2024, the first 
Community Based Grant 
was awarded to the Alatheia 
Therapeutic Riding Center, 
located in Chelan County, WA. 
This organization has been at 
the forefront of providing suicide 
prevention and PTSD services to 
Washington’s Service Members, 
Veterans, and their Families.

Funds for this grant are made possible through the sale of 988 Suicide 
Prevention Emblems, available at all Department of Licensing Vehicle Licensing 

Offices where you license and register your vehicle.
Find out more at: https://www.dva.wa.gov/suicidepreventionemblem.

“Working with the staff and the 
horses was such a blessing. It 
felt warm and inviting, not faked at any point. It’s like 
coming home to friends and family you didn’t know you 
had but was needed to recenter.”

- Veteran Testimonial

“This weekend, it gave me the fuel needed to get better and hopefully for a long while. 
So I have scheduled appointments with my PCM to fill out the paperwork ... I am 
forever grateful and in debt to you for the gift that you provided this weekend.”

- Veteran Testimonial


